
Dear Supporter, 

Thank you for your continued support of our charity. As we strive to make a difference in our 

community, we encourage you to make your voice heard by participating in the upcoming 

elections. 

Voter Registration Instructions: 

1. Check Your Eligibility: Ensure you meet the eligibility requirements to vote in your 

state. 

2. Visit the Official Voter Registration Website: Go to nass.org/can-I-vote to find your 

state's registration portal. 

3. Complete the Registration Form: Fill out all required fields accurately. 

4. Submit Your Registration: Follow the instructions to submit your application either 

online, by mail, or in person. 

5. Check Your Registration Status: After submitting, confirm your registration status 

through your state's election office. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact us at 

support@charity.org. 

Thank you for being an active participant in our democracy! 

Sincerely, 

The Charity Team 
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